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ACC has currently been working with DTR by analyzing ordering and 

composing all the Fish Bowl data from schools all around Oakland. The data 

is from 18 different focus groups from 13 schools that had a total of 112 

students participate. Schools include Allendale, Bret Harte, Frick, WOMS, 

Elmhurst, Roots, Edna Brewer, Fremont, Skyline, Oakland High, Oakland 

Tech, CCPA, and Life Academy. The data is still being organized but after 

organization it will be presented to the Board. 

 

I would like to thank our Superintendent, department leaders, and School 

Board Directors Roseann Torres, President David Kakishiba, and Jody 

London for confirming your participation in our upcoming ACC Youth 

Action Summit, May 21st, at 1st Unitarian Church. I will have a report on the 

outcomes of the summit at our next Board Meeting. 

 
 


